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To:  Mrs A Baillie Touched By Scotland Ltd
Birchbank Ryehill
Kemnay Oyne
AB52 6QS

Tel: 01464 851489

Dear Ann,

This is just a follow-up to our conversation of the other day regarding the
commissioning of a teddy bear for the Baillies of Bennachie.

As you know, Jan Hobbs and I have recently opened an art gallery/craft store in Oyne.
The store is located in what used to be the Bennachie Garden Centre. We have the
opportunity to commission a limited edition teddy bear. Considering our proximity to
Bennachie and its footpaths, we have decided to issue “The Bennachie Bear” We
would very much like to use the Bennachie Tartan to embellish the teddy. We would
also like you and the Baillies of Bennachie to consider allowing us to market the bear
to support the fine work of the Baillies.

By having the teddies in the store we would be able to give information about the
Baillies, return a portion of the sales of the teddy to the Baillies and promote the work
that you do.

The company that we are currently negotiating with supports local disabled people by
employing them to craft the bears. This aspect of their business is very important to
us, as we are sure it is to the Baillies.

If you would like to discuss this further then please do not hesitate to contact us at the
store. We look forward to hearing from you.

Best regards,

J ks

@Robin Baird



